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10 TIPS FOR SUCCESS TO

10.

DEREK LEWIS

. Scrap the Prison Service News as a

bad joke, and not worth the paper
it’s written on.

. Stop publicising your salary.

. Visit a few more prisons.

Announce your opposition to in-cell
TV, thus confounding rumours that
you’re only in it as a Trojan Horse
for Granada.

. 'Teach your secretary to use the fax.

Prisons Board members should have
something better to do.

. Re-open Oxford Prison as a health

farm for middle class offenders.

Stop thanking Joe Pilling for all his
hard work - if he really was that
good he’d have got your job,
wouldn’t he?

. Stop looking so anxious.

. Keep on changing the Home

Secretary.

Read the Prison Service Journal.
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University of Cambridge

Institute of Criminology
Cropwood Short-Term Fellowship Awards 1994

The Institute of Criminology is offering Cropwood Fellowship Awards to
practitioners in statutory and voluntary services connected with criminal justice,
crime-prevention or the treatment of offenders (including juveniles).

Fellowships are tenable for one year and Fellows are able to spend up to twelve weeks
attached to the Institute for a period of work or study. Fellows are expected to
undertake a project and this may involve a specific piece of research; the completion
of an enquiry already begun and the presentation of results, the preparation of special
lectures; or the intensive study of a topic of practical concern. There are no
restrictions on the topics which may be proposed; applications are judged entirely on
their merits. However, the Selection Committee will welcome especially studies which
address, directly or indirectly, the issues of race relations policy and equal
oppportunities, employment, or reparation within the criminal justice system.

The awards are intended to cover living expenses in Cambridge. Fellows are allocated
an academic advisor to assist with their study. They are provided with study
accommodation and have full use of the University Library, and computing facilities
are available.

No formal qualifications for candidates are specified, but it is essential that they have
experience relevant to their project. Formal proposals should be submitted to Dr. Bill
McWilliams, Director of Studies, Cropwood Programme. They should contain a
detailed proposal or programme for research or study, and must be accompanied by a
curriculum vitae, the names of two referees and, where applicable, confirmation of the
agreement of the applicant’s employer. The Director of Studies also welcomes
informal enquiries and can advise on the form of proposals.

The closing date for applications is 30th September, 1993, and the address for
applications and enquiries is:

Dr. Bill McWilliams,
Institute of Criminology, University of Cambridge,
7 West Road, Cambridge CB3 9DT

Telephone (0223) 335364 or Secretary (0223) 335360




